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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/28/2005

From:     Liz Lureau

Comment:
I would like to see a law that states. If you pay for a sitting fee then the rights 
to the photos are yours. Simple. You have paid them for their time & expertise. 
After all they ARE photos of YOU and or YOUR FAMILY. To hold your images hostage 
forever is absurd. Once the transaction is completed the negatives are turned over 
to the customer. Period. 
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